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Work on Loop 567, FM 51 Intersection Rescheduled for 
Tuesday, Wednesday 
 
Granbury, Texas – Granbury and Hood County drivers that use the intersection of Loop 567 and 

Farm to Market Road 51 should be on the lookout for Texas Department of Transportation 

flaggers directing traffic through the junction from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Tuesday and Wednesday, 

weather-permitting.  

Crews working on Loop 567 are performing full-depth pavement repairs as needed. This 

work includes crews tearing out old road surfaces and digging down approximately eight inches, 

repairing the roadbed, and adding new asphalt. TxDOT encourages driver attention to all 

warning signs within the work zone as teams complete this work as quickly and safely as 

possible. 

 For further questions or more information, please contact Bethany Kurtz at 

bethany.kurtz@txdot.gov or 817-730-6744. 

 

--###-- 

 

Media Contact: 
Alex Southern, PIO 
City of Granbury  
817-573-6764 (office) 
817-565-5285 (cell) 
asouthern@granbury.org 
 


